Raheny GAA 






12/1/2013

Raheny 99’ers
Dear Parent/Guardian

Welcome to the 2013 season

This season we are playing div 2 hurling and football.  There will be the normal league and then in May there will be the Dublin Feile for hurling and football. 

Those of you who were involved in the feile last year will know what it is about and how well the club did last year.

In feile year its a  tradition to tog the teams out in new kits so as to look their best in this competition. 

To this end we are looking to provide a full new kit to 30 players. To finance these we fundraise and try to get a commercial sponsor onboard.

I would like to have a meeting of parents who would like to help out with fund raising on Tuesday  15th January in the club at 8:00 pm for 20 minutes. 
The purpose of the meeting is to explain the amounts to be raised the details of the commercial package that can be offered to a commercial sponsor. 

Fund raising will take the form of 2 super market bag packs and looking  for a commercial sponsor. 
Regards

Sean Owens,  Michael Doolin,  Dave Geary, Brendan Atkins. 
